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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
May 9, 2018
Petulla Recognized for Outstanding Performance
Harrisburg, PA – At a ceremony attended by nearly 200 Department of Corrections officials, Secretary John Wetzel presented 13 employees with awards as part of the agency’s celebration of “Corrections Employee Week in Pennsylvania.”

Craig Petulla, unit manager at the State Correctional Institution (SCI) at Houtzdale, joined the Department of Corrections in 2002 as a corrections activities specialist and although his titles have changed over the years, he continues to excel in special programs.

In 2016, Petulla was chosen to lead the creation of the 197-bed Veterans Service Unit. Petulla accomplished this while simultaneously moving the prison’s dog training program to the unit and creating numerous other community partnerships to enhance programming and re-entry services to incarcerated veterans. The program has achieved positive state and national attention.

Before that, in 2014, Petulla was named SCI Houtzdale’s first unit manager for the Restricted Housing Unit. Prior to that, in 2011, also as a unit manager, Petulla provided oversight for specialized programing including Sex Offender, Courage to Change and Therapeutic Community, developing daily schedules and organizing processes.

Prior to joining the Department of Corrections, Petulla attended Slippery Rock University, but left to play baseball with the Houston Astros. After sustaining a career-ending injury, Petulla returned to finish college and then joined the Department of Corrections. In his spare time, Petulla mentors local high school baseball prospects to help them obtain college athletic scholarships.  
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